
BROMSGROVE DISTRICT COUNCIL 
 

COUNCIL  20th April 2022 
 

NOTICE OF MOTION 
 
The following Notice of Motion has been submitted in accordance with Procedure 

Rule 10 by Councillor G. Denaro: 

“This Council supports the petition launched by ADSO and LLG on 5 January with 

regard to remote and hybrid meetings. We agree to write to the Secretary of State for 

Levelling Up, Housing and Communities calling on the Government to change the 

law to allow councils the flexibility to hold such meetings when they deem 

appropriate within agreed rules and procedures.” 

(Group leaders have agreed prior to Council that the action proposed in this Motion 

should be taken and that the Motion should not be debated at this meeting) 

 


